[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Satishji, 
 
Greetings from the Ladies’ Wing of IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry!
 
On behalf of IMC Ladies' Wing, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to you and all the members of the Rotary Club of Bombay Bayview for your valued association in putting together the inspiring talk by Sister Shivaniji. 
 
Sister Shivaniji's timeless wisdom and preaching to achieve a balanced life and the meditation session truly motivated all the attendees. 
 
Your kind support and assistance has helped in successful accomplishment of the event. 
 
We look forward to your continued association with the Ladies’ Wing activities.
 
 
With warm regards,
 
Anuja Mittal                                                 Anar Shah                                      
President                                                       Chairperson                                          
IMC Ladies' Wing                                        Health and Holistic Committee

